
July 7, 2023 

LOCUST STREET RECONSTRUCTION 

PROJECT UPDATE 

The Contractor, Western Engineering, is set to begin pavement reconstruction along Locust Street from Sharp Street 

north through Hazel Street.  

Work will include the full depth removal and replacement of the concrete surfacing in all lanes. Work will be 

performed in phases and will include detour routes to avoid the construction areas. The concrete replacement is 

expected to last 4-5 weeks, weather permitting. A new asphalt overlay will be constructed following completion of the 

patch repairs.  

Access to the homes and streets will be maintained during the construction process, but may have temporary 

blockages depending on location of the patches.  

Please adhere to the posted detour routes and avoid the area, if possible.  
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